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State of Florida 
i 

a- 

DATE: October 22,2003 
TO: 
FROM: Lorena A. Holley, Office of the General Counsel 
RE: Docket No. 030004-GU - Natural gas conservatio cost recovery 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

P 
Please file the attached letter dated October 20, 2003, sent on behalf of Florida Public 

Utilities Company (FPUC), confirming that FPUC agrees with staffs positions on Issues 1,2, and 
3 in the above docket, and that FPUC will take that position at the Prehearing Conference scheduled 
in this matter. 
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October 20,2003 

VLA TELECQPIER 
Lurena Hoky, Eq. 
Office of General, Counsel 
Room 370, Gunter Building 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard O& Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-085 0 

Re: Docket No. 030004-GU; Florida Public; Utilities Company 

Dear Ms. Holley: 

mr; is to confirm that Florida Public Utilities Company will agree with the Staff position 
on Issues 1,2, and 3 in this docket and will take that position at the Prehearkg Confmence. 

NHH:amb 
Endosures 
cc: Mr. Robert L. Smith 


